Welcome to Mrs.Boyd's Class!

Ludington Elementary School - 4th Grade - 2024/2025

MFFT MRS BOYD!

I am a Yooper, Grand Valley Laker and a Ludington Oriole! My husband and I have called Ludington home for 15 years. We have three children, Millie, Lucy and Grayson and one little dog, Jelly Bean. I love spending time with my family, hiking. kayaking, and going to the beach! This will be my 16th year teaching 4th grade. I love my "LES family" and truly enjoy working with the students, families and staffl

You're off to Great Places! Today is your day! Your mountain is waiting, So... get on your way!

-- Dr. Seuss

Dear Families and Fourth Grade Student,

I am very excited to welcome you to my fourth grade class at Ludington Elementary! I am looking forward to a safe, productive and enjoyable school year. Back to School Night will be on August 27th at Ludington Elementary School and school will start on Tuesday, September 3rd. I can't wait to meet you and get started on our learning adventure!

This year we will be exchanging classes. Mrs. Millspaugh will be teaching social studies and language arts, and I will be teaching science and math. We are very excited to get to know you and to share many fun learning activities and investigations with you.

Parents, please know that I will be available at any time during the year to help with questions or concerns you may have. Feel free to contact me at school (845-3820) or by e-mail (lboyd@lasd.net). I will be sending home notes and periodically calling to inform you of your student's successes and accomplishments. I feel that by working as a team we can provide a strong and encouraging support system to help your student have a fantastic year in fourth grade.

I am looking forward to working with you this year. Enjoy the rest of your summer, and I will see you soon!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Boyd



If you are able, please bring these supplies with you on the first day of school:

pencil bag or pencil box scissors
pencils and erasers glue sticks

colored pencils 1 wide rule composition notebook

markers thin dry erase markers

highlighter water bottle

2 boxes of tissues to share headphones or earbuds

Greatly appreciated classroom donations: dry erase markers, pencils, tape, sticky notes, plastic cups, plates, ziplock sandwich bags, baby wipes, sanitizing wipes, hand sanitizer, extra snacks